
From: Jeffrey Hennessy <JEFFREY.Hennessy@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 7:38 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: IAFC Hazmat Conference 
 

Good morning, 
 
I am attaching my certificate for attendance at the International Hazardous Materials Response 
Teams Conference. While in attendance, I did not accept any gifts on honorariums. I did abide 
by all City of Chicago ordinances.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jeffrey Hennessy 
Commander/EMT 
Coordinator of Hazardous Materials/WMD Training 
Chicago Fire Academy                Public Safety Training Academy 
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